
NPSMA Fitness and Community Room Supplemental Use Rules 

Fitness Room Supplemental Use Rules 

• Mask use is required for those that are unvaccinated or partially 
vaccinated. Mask use is strongly recommended for those that are fully 
vaccinated. 

• No more than four (4) persons can use the fitness center simultaneously.  

• In consideration to other users, please limit your workout to 30 minutes 
per session and be mindful of others waiting to use the facility. 

• Please turn the air filtration unit on when beginning your workout and 
turn it off when finished. The switch is marked on top of the machine. 

• Please use the provided disinfectant wipes to clean equipment both 
before and after use. 

• Do not use the Fitness Room if you feel ill, have a persistent cough, have 
had a fever in the last 48 hours, are having difficulty breathing, have 
other flu-like symptoms, or have had a positive COVID-19 test within the 
past 14 days. 

• Please notify us at management@nationalparkseminary.org if you exhibit 
COVID-19 symptoms within 48 hours of room use. Please include the 
date of use of the facility, when you began exhibiting symptoms, and 
whether you have tested positive for COVID in your email. All 
notifications will be kept strictly confidential. 

 
 
Community Room Supplemental Use Rules 

• Mask use is required for those that are unvaccinated or partially 
vaccinated. Mask use is strongly recommended for those that are fully 
vaccinated. 

• No more than twelve (12) persons can use the Community Room 
simultaneously without prior approval from the NPSMA Board of 
Directors. 

• Do not use the Community Room if you feel ill, have a persistent cough, 
have had a fever in the last 48 hours, are having difficulty breathing, have 
other flu-like symptoms, or have had a positive COVID-19 test within the 
past 14 days. 

• Please notify us at management@nationalparkseminary.org if you exhibit 
COVID-19 symptoms within 48 hours of room use. Please include the 
date of use of the facility, when you began exhibiting symptoms, and 
whether you have tested positive for COVID in your email. All 
notifications will be kept strictly confidential. 
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